
I wanted to apologize for the craziness yesterday that some of you experienced.  
This was definitely more difficult than I had imagined.  There were several factors 
that played into yesterday but I am working hard today to make sure everything 
runs smoothly for the weekend. 

After working through some things I have decided to change the students 
dressing room to the chorus room (this is the room directly behind the stage).  
This is not a huge space but I feel it will be best for students to be in there.  This 
will have to be for dancers and one (female) parent only.  Siblings and (male) 
parents will not be allowed in the chorus room.  

My company students will take over the back hall of the chorus room and the 
senior section. 

Dancers will enter and exit from the chorus room.  If your child is sitting with you 
after she dances (has a wristband) you may pick them up in the chorus room. 

Friday doors will open at 5:30 (no earlier), please have wristbands on when you 
arrive.  Students that have wristbands need to wear them as well. Students should 
arrive with hair and make up done and their first costume on.  Once you arrive you 
can go directly to the chorus room to drop off your additional costumes  Please 
remember this is going to be a tight space.  

Saturday doors will open at 3:15 (no earlier), again please have your wristbands on 
when you arrive.  Keep in mind that I have a company showcase show from 2-3:15 
and will need to clear out the auditorium so that guest for the 4:00 show can arrive.  
This is going to be tight so please be patient.  If you arrive earlier we will need to 
have you wait outside under the overhang until 3:15.  

I had originally said the show would be about a hour and half.  My staff has 
worked hard to create a “surprise” routine for me (Twenty in Twenty/Archive 
Dance).  I just found out that this routine is about 18 minutes long.  So please plan 
on a 2 hour show.  Please remember there will be no tickets/wristbands sold at the 
door.

The most important thing is the kids were AWESOME yesterday.    If you would 
like to contact me about concerns (I heard there were many yesterday) please 
contact me today.  I will be available by email or phone 522-5747  

Beth
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